

Actions from Strategy Meeting for discussion at FPC Meeting 2/2/22

Local Council Award Scheme

- To agree to continue working towards Quality Gold and aim for the May submission
- To confirm the Working Group: Helen, Lavinia, Gareth, Mike C

Community Resilience Plan

- To revise membership of Emergency Planning working group and rename (group to continue work on draft plan)
- To consider collaboration with neighbouring parishes

Highways

- To consider moving towards road resurfacing and traffic calming scheme and agree to begin to accumulate reserves for the required financial contribution, specifically, to remove centre line, add narrow sideline markings with a single line and speed roundels through the village at intervals.

Footpaths:

- To agree contracting Suzi to carry out as much of the backlog as possible
- To agree a policy of replacing stiles with gates and, if agreed
- To allocate a healthy budget to pay for the replacement of stiles/gates/fingerposts if the landowner/BBLP are not doing it – if agreed, can we agree to hold a stock of items (Marlow self-closing gates in region of £200 per gate, stiles @ £95.25 plus VAT, fingerposts @ £18.99 plus VAT (and small delivery charge)
- Put Circular walk together

Planning:

To amend the response to HC Local Plan Pre-Consultation Survey (to be submitted by 31.1.22)

Environment:

- To consider capacity and the original time allocated to the environment work (5 hours per week) - to be delivered either through Helen (preferably) or other, and agree budget
- To agree a budget for marketing materials (banners etc) to use at events, software to link social media, other related expenses – to increase marketing and promotions using the developed plan
- To agree a budget assigned to carbon reduction actions in 2022 – need info on proposed actions.
- To consider volunteer fayre at Jubilee event

Working Group Membership and Workload:

- To consider composition of groups – including members changing groups and new members assigned to groups
- To consider workload and active membership
- To consider linking GC themes to each working group